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Comments: South Red Bird Wildlife Enhancement Project

 

Dear Sir or Madam,

     I would like to voice my opposition to the proposed logging on the South Red Bird area of our national forest.

This area belongs to all of us and must be preserved.  Logging out trees will result insult in erosion and pollution

of any nearby streams, invasive plant species becoming established, habitat destruction and loss of indigenous

species and native flora.  Your proposal is not habitat improvement but uncontrolled forest destruction and must

not be allowed.  These attacks on public forest land are an insult to protecting these precious areas and the

forest service needs to demonstrate their stewardship by preserving these special forests with old growth trees

and friable soils. 

     Please give this area a break and stop this destruction of public land.  This isn't an enhancement project but a

money grab for the loggers destroying our Daniel Boone National Forest and it must not be permitted.

     Carpe Diem,

     Robert Vail     

 


